
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 22, 1976
Letter from Norwegian Information Service in the

United States to Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
'Facsimile - North Korean Smuggling in Scandinavia'

Citation:

"Letter from Norwegian Information Service in the United States to Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, 'Facsimile - North Korean Smuggling in Scandinavia'", October 22, 1976, Wilson
Center Digital Archive, Dossier 14.1/45, 1970-1979, Archives Section, Royal Ministry of
Foreign Affairs, Norway. Obtained by Charles Kraus and translated by August Myrseth.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/134891

Summary:

Newspaper articles from the United States report on North Korean smuggling activities
in Nordic embassies. 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Kyungnam University

Original Language:

Norwegian

Contents:

Translation - English

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

NORWEGIAN INFORMATION SERVICE IN THE UNITED STATES
[...]

NEW YORK, 22. OCTOBER 1976
J. NO. 486/1976
ATTACHMENT

THE ROYAL MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OSLO DEPARTMENT

FACSIMILE - NORTH KOREAN SMUGGLING IN SCANDINAVIA

Attached are excerpts from New York Times dated 22.10 and 22.10* and excerpt
from Wall Street Journal dated 22.10, relating to the above issue.

Øyvind Riseng

*Translator's note: The New York Times articles have the headlines "Scandinavians
Press Investigation of Reported Korean Smuggling" and "Swedes Convinced North
Korea Directed Smuggling."


